Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF MANAGEMENT SERVICES
Division of Purchasing
RULE NO: RULE TITLE
60A-1.041: Solicitation Requirements

NOTICE OF CORRECTION

Notice is hereby given that the notice of proposed rulemaking for Proposed Rules 60A-1.041, published in Vol. 32, No. 32, August 11, 2006, of the Florida Administrative Weekly, incorrectly listed the publication date of the notice of proposed rule development. The correct date is July 7, 2006. The forgoing change does not affect the substance of the proposed rule.

The person to be contacted regarding the proposed rule is: Anthony W. Garcia, Department of Management Services, 4050 Esplanade Way, Suite 360, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0950, (850)488-8440, garciaa@dms.state.fl.us
